
From Lam Jenny MYR
Sent Wednesday March 27 2019 635 PM
To Lutenski Leigh ECN
Subject Re MLB-Chancellor Rocha meeting

Hi Leigh

Sorry for the delayed response I've been out this week for Spring Break

Yes please send updated notes for Balboa Reservoir I need to submit a draft by Wednesday EOD Can you send over a

draft by early afternoon

Thanks

Jenny Lam

On Mar 26 2019 at 903 AM Lutenski Leigh ECN wrote

Hi Jenny

Ken tells me that the Mayor and the Chancellor are meeting on Monday 48 and wanted me to ask if

you'd like an updated set of notes regarding Balboa Reservoir Of import we are still going to ask the

Chancellor to meet with Ken you Ed Reiskin and John Rahaim to discuss the Facilities Master Plan

Additionally Ken is briefing Sean this week about another potentially sensitive topic related to our

project and the College's proposed bond I'm happy to write up some notes if you think it will be helpful

to have on hand

Thanks Leigh

Leigh Lutenski

Project Manager Joint Development

Office of Economic and Workforce Development

San Francisco City Hall Room 448

Direct 415-554-6679

Email leighlutenski sfgov org
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